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Issue 7 # 9 

Shedding Endeavour’s 

14th March 2023 

The Shed is open Tuesday - Saturday 10.00am – 3.00pm 

 
                                                             Members Birthdays in March 

Sick List  All good 
 

 

 
                      

Cleaning Roster    

Today 7th March Doug Rowley Peter Wallace Tony Brosinsky 

Next Week 14th March Doug Rowley Tony Rotunno Vin Wragg 

 

 

 

2nd March Peter Spry 21st March Geoff Brown

8th March Lawrence Canfield 21st March Harry Hornstra

9th March Bruce Latham 25th March Ross Blackwood

11th March Doug Rowley 30th March Gus de Hoogd

17th March David Boyle
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Last week’s Meeting 

 

• Apologies: Neil Bennett, Harry Hornstra, Reyes Franco and Ross Blackman. 

• Welcome back Rodney James. 

• St Pauls School Tony B is in contact. 

• James Cook Primary School on site project on 10th March. 

• Ron Sterling re brewery visit to Grand Ridge Brewery on 23rd March. 

• Bunnings Easter Bunny Hop 30th March 5- 7.30 pm. 

• Will Beattie and Tony R to contact Cleanaway re paint bin. 

• Bunnings BBQ on 4th June. 

• Will and Tony R reported on fishing, Thursday 16th March Westernport. 

• Photography group tomorrow 10.00am. 

• Strategic Plan nearing completion. 
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An excellent presentation by Vin Wragg on his visit 

to the Avalon Air Show with wonderful pictures. 

Here is the link where you can see them all. 

link 

 

 

 

 

New benches installed at James Cook Primary School 

Today 10th March 2023, a joint project by the Rotary Club of Greater Dandenong & 

Endeavour Hills and the Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed was completed at James Cook 

Primary School. It was to repair and replace the well-used bench seats with new planks. 

Thanks to all who volunteered their time and effort to make this happen. 

The existing benches that have lasted almost four decades. 

Well done to Howard and the team from the EHMS. 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

https://app.photobucket.com/u/iwragg/a/65d3c158-6f4a-404f-ac4d-3656f1a2d159
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Venue: Grande Ridge Brewery      

Date: Thursday 23rd March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are invited to this event by the 
school whom we have worked 
with on projects and Bob Daly and 
maybe others attended in the 
1950’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lifeline 13 11 14 

 

To celebrate the harvest of the new apple season, Montague will be hosting our third 

festival, our Apple Harvest Festival at The Orchard at Montague. The Festival will 
include a Farmer's Market with live music, food trucks, fruit tastings, kids activities, 

pick-your-own orchard and facility tours, plus more! 
 

Saturday 1st April 
- Farmers market: 8.30am-3pm 

- Live Music: 8.30am-3pm 
 

Entry to the festival will be free! 
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President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                          treasurer@ehms.org.au  

 Vice President – Howard de Zylva             hdezylva@hotmail.com  

Almoner - Doug Rowley                                yelwor1946@gmail.com 

 Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees  

 

Program    BBQ    Management    

              

       

    Stan Ashley   Doug Rowley              Tony Brosinsky 
Andras Jakab   Neil Evans   Howard de Zylva        Hans van Dyk        
    Graeme Seymour  Paul Morris                  Laurie Canfield 
         John Thornton          Peter Wallace  
        Bob Daly           Lauren Gordyn              
 
 
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders.      
         
John Grennan      Laurie Canfield   Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva Harry Hornstra    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay   Tony Cannata 
Peter Wallace  Will Beattie   Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans              Len Follett   Garrick Williams 
David Robinson  John Thornton   Stan Ashley 
Tony Brosinsky  Garrick Williams  Neil Evans 
Laurens Gordyn  Vin Wragg   Laurie Canfield 
Max Brockbank  Graeme Seymour 
Rodney James  Peter Spry 
Brian Oates  Ron Hall 
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